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Can you walk from Lichfield to Lapland before Christmas? 
 
Did you know it is just over 2,000 miles?  
 
Do you know any places you would have to travel through to get there? 
 
We, as a school, are going to walk to Lapland and learn about the places along the 
way. We are going to use a scale of 1 mile = 100 miles (which means we will need to 
walk approximately 25 miles to get to Lapland – walking the scenic route). We will do 
this at school, walking around 5 miles per week.  This scale will be adjusted to allow 
for our younger children in school. 
 
We are asking children to collect sponsorships for our Lichfield to Lapland walk.  The 
monies raised will go towards the exciting events planned throughout the year during 
our Arts Weeks.  All children have been given a booklet to collect sponsors and record 
their journey. 
 
We are aiming to have finished walking by Friday 10th December so please bring the 
money you have raised to school by Tuesday 14th December 2021.  During a special 
assembly in school on the last day of term children will be presented with a sticker as 
a thank you for monies raised.  If over £15 is raised they will receive a pencil, and over 
£30 they will receive a festive helium balloon. 
 
We will confirm the grand total raised once we have completed the sponsored walk. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 


